
 

Our Learning 

This Week 

Next Week 

At Home 

The children have had a wonderful time celebrating our 

multicultural fortnight. Among many other experiences as part 

of these two fantastic weeks, we have listened to stories in 

French, Spanish and Portuguese, we learnt how to make 

Challah bread and the children even tried their bakes at snack 

time (which they said were delicious)! The children also learnt 

about what the coloured stripes of the Bulgarian flag represent 

and made a flag themselves.  

This week we have been sharing a story together during 

group time. The children have been given their own copy of 

the same story so we could all read along together. The 

children have handled their books so beautifully, looking at the 

illustrations and talking about the print, as well as hearing the 

story read aloud so they can follow along. It has been brilliant 

to hear the children discussing the character, setting, problem 

and solution of the story. The children have such a love of 

literature and are keen to read stories throughout the day and 

take stories they love home to share with their grown-ups.  

 

Next week, we will be making an obstacle course using a range of resources such as benches, 

crates, hoops and tyres. The children will practise climbing, hopping and moving along apparatus. 

We will also challenge ourselves to climb our cargo net. These activities help support the children 

in progressing towards a more fluent style of movement by practising control.  

The children will also be listening to the story of ‘The Three Little Pigs’. They will then take part in 

extended conversation about the setting, plot, and characters. They will also anticipate what might 

happen next whilst reading the story! 

 

At home you could try moving in different ways such as jumping from the house to the car, skipping 
to the nursery… hopping, jogging, dancing, rolling, crawling, sliding. 
 
BBC have a great series called ‘Numberblocks’ which you can take a look at here 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/b08bzh11/numberblocks-series-1-one-two-three 
This week our key words are spring, blossom, balance, climb and goal. 

 

  

Monday 26th February to Friday 1st March 

 

Monday 4th March to Friday 8th March 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/b08bzh11/numberblocks-series-1-one-two-three

